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Summary of Stakeholder and Technical 

Panel Comments on Impact of Rule 

Amendment on Consumers re Prices, 

Reliability and Quality of Electricity 

Service 
 

 

This form summarizes any stakeholder comments and comments received from any Technical Panel 

discussions with respect to the impact a market rule amendment on the interests of consumers with 

respect to prices and the reliability and quality of electricity service.  

Terms and acronyms used in this Form that are italicized have the meanings ascribed thereto in 

Chapter 11 of the Market Rules. 

PART 1 – MARKET RULE INFORMATION 

Identification No.: MR-00444-R00 

Title: Reliability-Related Information 

 

PART 2 – SUMMARY OF COMMENTS 

Please indicate the forum at which the comments were made and the applicable market participant 

class, if any, of the person making the comment. 

Technical Panel Comments      

In the March 3 Technical Panel meeting where the reliability-related information was introduced, a 

member representing transmitters sought clarification that the changes only pertained to the defined 

term reliability-related information and not to other references to the wider range of reliability-related 

information. Indeed, these changes only refer to the defined term, and the renaming of this defined term 

will help reduce such future ambiguities, and not affect market participant obligations. 

In the May 26 Technical Panel meeting where the reliability-related information item was voted on to 

post for stakeholder comments, a member representing consumers asked whether the on-line systems 

required to collect the information were running and functional. These systems have been functioning 

for several years.   

There were no other comments from Technical Panel members.   

Stakeholder Comments 

The broader stakeholder community provided no comments on the proposal.  

Date Summaries Prepared:  July 13, 2020 

 

 


